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During Term 4 the main focus will be on;


Fractions, decimals and percentages.


Measure


(delivered by Mr Perez on a Thursday)


Expressions and Equations, Time & Maths in our World.


Mental Maths – we will continue to revise our times tables 


     through a variety of games and we will  be looking at


  estimating skills with the class counting sticks.











Food


Cultural Awareness


Money


Mr Perez will continue to work on Spanish on 


Thursday mornings.
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Class		Term





Reading – Weekly reading tasks will be set on a Monday and uploaded to Teams for parental information.  Reading homework tasks are due to be completed by Friday of that week.  It is of great benefit to our youngsters if they can possibly read out loud to a big person at home.  Reading will be heard in school twice per week.  





Writing -   This term we will be looking at narrative writing with a particular focus on descriptive language and the requirements that need to be met in order to be working within the second level of the curriculum.  Miss Gray will be focusing on the non-fiction genre of recounts.  Grammar and spelling strategies will be developed throughout.





Listening and Talking – Continue to use listening and talking skills to ask and answer relevant questions, show understanding and communicate clearly.  Debating strategies in Debono style will be utilised here.  Question box sessions will incorporate all skills focused on.











Art, drama and musical activities will permeate topics from our Science and Social areas of focus and will also incorporate the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee celebrations. 





Other Information





We are delighted to have Miss Gray, Post Graduate student in Education, working within our class this term.  She will be supported by Miss Anderson throughout the term and will deliver aspects of the curriculum.  We both look forward to working with our learners and yourselves throughout the term. 





Information for homework can be found online in our P5/6 Team area.  Spelling homework will be uploaded on a Monday and is due to be returned by 9am on Friday of the same week.  All learners will have homework explained on a Monday morning during class time.





Our SHANARRI area of focus for this term are:


Included :  Working as part of a team and interacting with others. 


We will also be linking our body topic work to aspects of Sexual Health.  More details will follow regarding this. 


PE  Term 4:  Athletics & Social Dance


PE will take place on Monday and Friday afternoons.  Golf will take place for 4 weeks on a Thursday at the beginning of the term. 





























In Term 4 our topic will be based on a scientific context.


Within this topic, we will look at My Healthy Body, Bodies and Body Systems. We shall also incorporate plants and living things.  This will link well with our Health and Wellbeing Topic mentioned below.





We hope to visit Kirroughtree as part of this topic during the month of June.  More details to follow. 











Pupils will continue to use ICT in all areas of the curriculum.  Focus will be on;


Saving relevant information and work appropriately.


Researching and investigating topics effectively.


Using devices safely.





This term we will be learning about the differing Holy Books from various religions and the key messages that they endorse. 











 














